

[bookmark: _GoBack]KEY WORKERS & VULNERABLE CHILDREN APPLICATION – to be completed
The Government has given new guidance on the 'Key Worker' category. However, parents must only consider sending their children to school if they have no other means of providing child care - if it is possible for children to be at home, they should be.

Final confirmation of key workers has now been received and further details within each of these categories can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19- maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision

In order for us to organise safe and appropriate child-care provision, the information listed below is required from you as soon as possible and by 9.00am at the latest on Monday, March 23rd. This needs to be sent to:  secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk.

	
	Response

	Student Name/s and Year Group/s

	

	
	

	Parent Names

	

	Are you considered to be keyworker under the government’s new guidance?
	Yes/No

	What is your occupation?

	

	Term time only
	Please state days and times (between 08:55 and 15:10) where child-care is needed:




	Will your child require a meal during the time they are accessing child-care provision in school? 
	



Please note that children will not be in receipt of usual National Curriculum provision; the school’s remit is to provide a safe and secure environment whilst their parents continue their vital role in the national effort in this time of need. 

As made clear within the government guidance we need to keep the number of children attending to a minimum and will need to prioritise those families where both parents/carers are key workers or where the sole parent is a key worker. 

You will need to receive a response to your email from school in order for you to know that your child has a place in school’s child-care provision. 
